
PREFACE

Judging from the many letters received on the 
subject, these letters continue to interest their 
readers and, indeed, they are acquiring a new if 
melancholy interest through the fact that some of 
our former contributors have since “ made the great 
sacrifice."

It is thought that the general excellence of the 
letters is fairly well maintained in this issue, and 
this despite the fact that most of the experiences 
detailed have already been dealt with by other 
writers.

Recent additions to the casualty lists show con­
clusively that officers of this Bank are well to the 
front in the gigantic operations connected with the 

i hearteningly successful offensive on the Somme.


